
T4 and TR Circus Workshop

Dear parents/carers,

This half term T4 and Reception class are reading texts linked with the circus. We have
organised a circus workshop which will allow the children to learn and perform circus skills
and tricks. The session will take place on Friday 4th October. We will remain in school so
please arrive at the normal time. Your child will need to wear their PE kits.

To help cover the cost of the workshop, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5. This
can be made on Parent Pay.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Thomson Miss Senior
KS1 Lead KS2 Lead


